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On behalf of Parrandasanoat Association of Poultry Farmers of Uzbekistan and on my 
own behalf, I would like to greet the participants, guests and organisers of the 19th 
AgroWorld Uzbekistan 2024 International Exhibition. 

Agriculture is among the leading sectors of the Uzbek economy, accounting for a great 
share of the national GDP. In recent years, many systemic reforms have been carried out 
in the industry aimed at increasing its productivity. The volume of exports to near and far 
abroad countries is growing steadily. 

Poultry farming, as one of the important components of the agro-industrial complex, 
follows the trends of progressive industry development. At the moment, the domestic 
demand for poultry meat and eggs is satisfied almost 100%, and the country’s leadership 
has set the task of not only providing the domestic market in full, but also expand the 
export potential, for which the strategic development plans have been approved. 

AgroWorld Uzbekistan is the largest specialised exhibition that brings together 
manufacturers and suppliers with the target consumers on one site. I would like to 
emphasize that the exhibition presents a wide range of products for poultry farming - from 
incubators to veterinary products, which are in demand by both large poultry farms and 
general farmers. 

I am sure that participation in the exhibition will contribute to the development of your 
business and search for new ways of cooperation.  

I wish all participants of the exhibition successful work and profitable contracts. 

 

 

U. Akhmedov, 

First Deputy Chairman 




